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Since opening the doors of our Bismarck office in 2011, Stinson has been able to provide on-the-ground
legal services and expand on our firm’s long history of serving clients in North Dakota. In addition to our
physical presence, the firm has nearly a dozen attorneys who are licensed and practice in the state.

Although our physical address has changed, our phone numbers and email addresses remain the same.

Our new address is:
424 South Third Street
Suite 206

Bismarck, ND 58504

If you have any questions—about the move or work related matters—don't hesitate to call us at
701.221.8600.

Bismarck Leader

For over six years Rob Forward has been the leader in our Bismarck office. He is a North Dakota native who
has practiced in the state for 25 years, gaining extensive legal knowledge and a rock-solid reputation.

Rob uses his broad experience to diligently serve the litigation and regulatory needs of his business,
construction and energy clients.
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